THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
December 16, 2021
SUBJECT:
Permission for James T. Alton Middle School’s Jr. Beta Club to use a commercial carrier to travel to the annual conference in Louisville
FACTS/DISCUSSION:
The Jr. Beta Club at James T. Alton Middle School will be attending the annual Beta Conference in Louisville, KY from January 12-14, 2022. Due to the shortage of bus drivers, our transportation is unable to provide a bus to transport the students to this venue.  The school is asking permission for the club to travel by commercial carrier(charter bus). The JTA Beta funds are covering the cost of the commercial carrier for this trip. 

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the James T. Alton Middle School Jr. Beta Club travel by commercial carrier to Louisville, KY for the annual conference due to a shortage of school bus drivers.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the James T. Alton Middle School Jr. Beta Club travel by commercial carrier to Louisville, KY for the annual conference due to a shortage of school bus drivers.
